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Virgin Islands Department of Education Launches New and Improved Website 

to Enhance Access and Engagement 

The Virgin Islands Department of Education (VIDE) is proud to announce the official launch of its newly 

redesigned website, an exciting and transformative milestone in our ongoing mission to “Transform 

Today’s Learners into Tomorrow’s Leaders.” This launch marks a pivotal moment in our commitment 

to transparency, collaboration, and service for the students, families, educators, and community members 

who form the foundation of public education in the U.S. Virgin Islands. 
 

This modern, user-friendly platform offers an enriched digital experience with centralized access to 

timely, accurate, and relevant information from across the VIDE. With dedicated pages for each school, 

division, and office, the website allows users to easily navigate and engage with content specific to their 

interests and needs. 
 

“We understand how important it is for our families, especially parents and guardians, to have accurate 

and up-to-date information at their fingertips. This new website is more than a digital upgrade, it is a 

reflection of our broader efforts to reform, rebuild, and rebrand public education in the Virgin Islands,” 

said Commissioner Dionne Wells-Hedrington, Ed.D. 

 

The site provides a wealth of valuable resources to include but not limited to: 

• Tailored school web pages with information and updates 

• Capital projects updates 

• Educational initiatives and curriculum news 

• Student support services 

• School safety and emergency response information 

• Employment opportunities and vendor resources 

• Press releases, newsletters, and public announcements 

 

Whether you are a parent looking for updates on your child’s school, an educator seeking instructional 

resources, or a community partner looking to support our mission, the new VIDE website is your go-to 

destination. We encourage all stakeholders to visit the new site regularly at https://vide.vi to stay 

informed and connected. Together, through innovation, transparency, and engagement, we are building 

a brighter future for education in the Virgin Islands. 
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